
MOSES LAKE 

Classic Car Club General Meeting 

March 9, 2017 Minutes 

Meeting called to order by President Karen Crook at 7:05pm, followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

Motion for approval of last minutes by Ann and 2nd by Gordie, passed. 

Correspondence – Car & toy drive June 10th in Ephrata. 

Thank you card from BBCC for support with tool kits. 

Washtucna / Lions club will be having a 4th of July Parade at 10:30am. 

Rotary B- ball scholarship car club ad for February. 

Note from Web Master – reports all is up to date, NWC Magazine can be picked – up at Less 

Schwab and NAPA Auto store. 

Fliers for car show hand outs are now available. 

Treasurers Report by Robert Kent, spent $2k, account balance $ 4,497.34. 

Norm Benson talked about up and coming car show. 

Karen will order window plaques for each participant. 

Staples will be designing our car show poster with Karen's car represented. 

Dave Church will be organizing the Poker Run with the help from Bill, Bob, and Norm. 

Looking into possible Trophy sponsors – Indian Gas Station, and Mom & Pop's Train Diner. 

Vendors so far; Taco Wagon 

LaDell asked for anyone wanting to sponsor $10 dollar trophies. 

Volunteer for covering auction items / raffles table. 

Bob needing help parking cars. 

New Business – Mitch talks about Angela Cline Heart condition and for those who wish to help 

with medical expense can donate to Go Fund Me. 

Karen reads the rules behind the mystery of what it takes to becoming the new owner of the 

“Duck”. 

Thank you Nancy for providing table goodies.  

50/50 goes to Amy $ 35.00 

Car of the month awarded to Clay 

Door prizes – Paul won certificate to Bob's, and Dave won puzzle. 

Meeting adjourned 7:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Car of the Month 

March 2017 Car of the Month 

 

 

 

 

  

Clay & Karen Crook - 1974 AMC Station Wagon (The Turd) 

  

Clay & Karen Crook – 1974 AMC Station Wagon 

I bought this car in May 2008 with 103,000 miles and really didn't want it. 
However since it now has 130,000 miles put on in the last 9 years I like it as my daily driver. 
I would like to paint the sides the same color as the driver’s door. Maybe this year? 

The rest of the car is in good shape and I now appreciate a hauling station wagon. 

My daughter Kelly is responsible for the front license plate holder.  

("You Can't Polish A Turd") 


